
ATTENTION CHS JUNIORS 
 

The application process has begun for the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis (Fed) 

Student Board of Directors.  Did you know that since the Fed began the program in 

2012, Collinsville High School has had six seniors serve on the board? 

 

Class of 2013 Bryan Hoyt 

Class of 2015 Sam Caputo 

Class of 2016 Ben Frey 

Class of 2017 Ben Carlson 

Class of 2018 Venise Govan 

And, Class of 2019 Tyme Sampson 

 

The Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis’ student board of directors program offers 

high school seniors a dynamic way to learn about our nation’s central bank. 

Participants gain a thorough understanding of the Federal Reserve’s role in the 

U.S. economy, participate in online and in-person learning experiences, and 

engage with employees from various areas of the Bank. St. Louis area students are 

selected based on the quality of their essays and letters of recommendation. After 

successful completion of the year-long program, students may apply for summer 

internships at the St. Louis Fed. 

 

This program has become highly competitive.  Only 18 students will be chosen this 

year from the St. Louis and Metro East Area High Schools to serve on the board. 

 

If you are interested in applying for the 2019-2020 Student Board, please see Mrs. 

Fuhrhop in Room 155 no later than Thursday, January 31st. 


